

Name: _____

Class: _____

REVIEW UNIT 4.1

GRADE 8



UNIT 4: TRADITIONS AND CUSTOMS

I. Choose the best answer to complete each sentence:

- The students _____ to do the homework. It helps them to revise the lessons.
A. don't have B. have C. must D. should
- Your English is _____. It is better and more fluent.
A. worsening B. providing C. deteriorating D. improving
- There is no _____ water in this village. The villagers go to the river to get water everyday.
A. driving B. riding C. running D. walking
- Tradition _____ an important role in the culture of each country.
A. plays B. has C. takes D. brings
- The Viet _____ for about 86% of the population.
A. account B. have C. create D. make
- This room is _____ decorated but it is very nice and cozy.
A. simply B. simple C. complicated D. badly

II. Word form:

- I often go out and _____ in my free time. SOCIAL
- It is _____ to live without electricity. CONVENIENCE
- The singer smiled _____ when she finished her performance. PRETTY
- The tourists want to visit _____ areas in Vietnam to see the _____ fields. MOUNTAIN TERRACE

III. Rewrite sentences:

- She is a careless driver. CARELESSLY



2. Ondra is a more skillful dancer than Eva.

Ondra _____

3. Anita doesn't play the piano as well as Manel.

Manel plays _____

4. Are you fond of studying science?

ADORE

5. Life in the country is more peaceful than life in the city.

AS

IV. Choose the words that have the bold part has different pronunciation from the others.

1. A. **sch**ool

B. **arch**itect

C. **ch**ange

D. **ch**emical

2. A. buffal**o**

B. min**or**ity

C. **g**old

D. cl**o**se

V. Read the following passage then answer the questions:

Gong culture in the Central Highlands of Viet Nam has been recognized by UNESCO as a Masterpiece of the Intangible Heritage of Humanity. Gong culture covers five provinces of the Central Highlands: Kon Tum, Gia Lai, Dak Lak, Dak Nong and Lam Dong. The masters of gong culture are the ethnic groups of Bahnar, Sedang, Mnong, Coho... The Gong Festival is held annually in the Central Highlands. In the festival, artists from these provinces give gong performances, highlighting the gong culture of their own province. For the ethnic groups of the Central Highlands, gongs are musical instruments of special power. It is believed that every gong is the symbol of a god who grows more powerful as the gong gets older. Therefore, gongs are associated with special occasions in people's lives, such as the building of new houses, funerals, crop praying ceremonies... The gong sound is a way to communicate with the gods.

Answer the questions:

1. Where does Gong culture exist?

.....

2. How often is the Gong Festival held?

.....



3. What do artists do in the Gong Festival?

.....

4. Is the gong sound a way to communicate with the ancestors?

.....

VI. Finish the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the first by using given words

1. Keeping the environment clean is very important.

- It's

2. The film was so interesting that we watched it several times

- It was

3. He was delighted to receive his aunt's letter.

- He was delighted that

4. Old car tires are recycled to make shoes and sandals.

- People

5. People think that computer games are harmful

- It is

6. It's three years since I last spoke to her.

- I haven't

7. Tam doesn't type as fast as she used to.

- Tam used

8. "Please turn down the radio for me", said my father.

- My father asked

9. "Why don't we go to Huong pagoda this weekend?" he said.

- He suggested

10. How long is it since you used the pen?

- When